
 
 

 
 

 

May 24, 2022 

 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 

 

The District has received the following donations: 

 

1. Heartland Produce Company donated various produce tables to Tremper High School. The value of 

this donation is $16,168.13.  

 

2. Lee Ameson donated $1,677.37 for a custom stadium bench at Bradford High School.  

 

3. Kristine E. Wallace-Thoune donated $1,677.37 for a custom stadium bench at Bradford High School.  

 

4. Donald and Roberta Monson donated $1,677.37 for a custom stadium bench at Bradford High 

School.  

 

5. :HVWZRUGV�&RQVXOWLQJ��//&�3DXOD�:HVW�GRQDWHG������WR�WKH�/DNHYLHZ�7HFKQRORJ\�$FDGHP\¶V�

super milage vehicle club.  

 

 

Administrative Recommendation 

 

Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above-listed gift(s), grant(s) or 

bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal 

activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 

65.90(5)(a). 

 

 

 

Bethany Ormseth, Ed.D. 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 


